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    5th Sunday of Lent  

2nd April 2017 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat     1st   7.30pm Jimmy and Roisin Walsh, Kilnasoolagh Park 
                                     Simon Moloney, Kilnasoolagh Park 
                                     Christina Counihan, Kilmihil and Ballinacragga (Month’s Mind)   
Sun  2nd 11.00am     Martin and Elizabeth Ryan, Urlanmore  
Mon  3rd  10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue  4th 10.00am Daily Mass  
                    7.00pm      Michael McMahon, Ballygireen 
Wed   5th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur  6th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri  7th 10.00am Daily Mass   
                    7.00pm      Eamon O’ Neill, Granaghan.  
    First Friday Exposition until 9pm. 
Sat  8th  7.30pm Pat Sheedy, Glencragga. (Month’s Mind) 
                                      Eddie Guchian, Carrowmere     
Sun  9th 11.00am     Patricia and Tommy Corbett, The Square  
                           
Wells 
Sat  1st  6.30pm Weekend Mass    
Sun  2nd 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
Sat      8th  6.30pm Jim Toomey, Sixmilebridge, formerly of Hill Road. (1st Anniversary)   
Sun  9th 10.00am     Sunday Mass 
 

Carrigerry  
Sun  2nd 9.00am Sunday Mass   
Sun    9th 9.00am Sunday Mass         

 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank Holidays at 7.00pm in the 

upstairs meeting room in  Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church  
Collection €2182.87 

Thank You  

Recent Deaths 
 

Pray for the happy repose of the souls of  

 

Denis Hogan, father of Laura Dennis, Deerpark 
Patricia Henchy, Rinneana 
Anthony Wren, Drumline 
Nuala Quinn, Drumline 
Patrick McMahon, 9 Ballycar Road 
 

May they rest in peace. 

Second National Collection for 
the World Meeting of Families 

2018    
 
 

Pope Francis has personally chosen Dublin to be 
the host diocese for the World Meeting of Families 
from 21-26 August 2018 .   
 
Planning for this great national and  
international celebration of faith is well  
underway.  Hosting this important event  
requires an enormous amount of planning and 
funding.  In this regard a second national  
collection will be held next weekend. Your  
support for this collection would be greatly appreci-
ated. We take this opportunity to thank you for your 
support for last year’s first national collection.  

Fri 7th is First Friday. There 
will be Exposition after the  
evening Mass  



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  €622         

Congratulations to our winner—Kieran Moroney 
Winning ticket sold in the Weavers 

Next Draw : Tuesday 4th April @ Reale’s Butchers 
******** 

GAA Lotto: There was no winner of either of our 

Jackpots worth €10,000 or €6800. 2, 15, 19 & 32 were 

the required numbers to scoop the main jackpot while 

6, 10, 25 & 33 were pulled out in the second draw. €40 

Winners; Aaron Freeman, John Quinlivan, Joe Ludden, 

Joe Ludden & Anthony McCarthy. Sunday's draw is on 

in The Pub where €10,000 and €6950 are on offer.  
 

U21s Bow Out: Hard luck to our U21 Hurlers who 

were defeated by Inagh/Kilnamona in the semi-finals 

of the A Championship last weekend. A superb effort 

was put in by the panel of players and their manage-

ment team of Liam Clancy, Pat Corry, Derek Clancy, 

Eamon Curley, Gemma Quinlan & Barry Coffey. 

Throughout the season our Blues showed tremen-

dous spirit and character, we hope this is only the 

beginning for them. 
 

Seniors Start Clare Cup: Our Senior Hurlers partake 

in their first competitive game of the year this Sun-

day at 6:30pm in Clarecastle. Follow us on Twitter 

(@NOFGAA) for live updates or even better go to the 

match and support the Blues. 
 

Spring Clean: Our Cash for Clobber & Scrap Metal 

collections are ongoing. The back of Halpins Garage 

is the drop-off point for the Scrap Metal while all 

items for the clobber can be left at the Clubhouse. 

******* 
 

Centre Services Support Person –  Part-Time, Ac-
cord - Ennis Centre:  ACCORD Catholic Marriage 
Care Service CLG is now recruiting a Services Sup-
port Person who will work 15 ½ hours per week at 
Accord Ennis Centre.  The successful candidate will 
provide support to Marriage Preparation Facilitators 
and Marriage Relationship Counsellors in the deliv-
ery of a professional service to clients, in both Ennis 
and Nenagh Accord centres.  Applicants should be 
proficient in the use of Word, Excel and Powerpoint 
and must demonstrate an ability to work on own ini-
tiative.  Excellent interpersonal, communication and 
organisational skills required as well as a genuine 
interest and empathy in supporting our ser-
vices.  Salary will depend on experience.  Please for-
ward your C.V and covering letter to The Chair-
person, ACCORD, Unit 7, Carmody Street Busi-
ness Park, ENNIS, by Wednesday 12th April 2017. 

******* 
 

Diary date: Annual Mass & Anointing for peo-
ple with disabilities and chronic illnesses  will 
be held in Ennis Cathedral on Wednesday, 3rd 
May at 2pm  with Bishop Fintan Monahan as 
chief celebrant and homilist. All are welcome.  

Easter Activity Camp for Primary School Children  

In association with Newmarket Schools Coaching Programme 

Monday 10th to Thursday 13th April 

10am to 2.30pm 

Newmarket GAA Club 

All Primary School Children welcome 

€40 for 1st child, €35 for subsequent children 

Limited places so book early to avoid disappointment 

Liam Clancy 087 9480729 / Kevin Halpin 086 1019097 

Daffodil Day 

Many thanks to all who contributed to the 

great success of daffodil day collection in 

Newmarket-on-Fergus - €3,345.00. 

Community Games 
ATHLETICS: The athletics competition will be held in the 
GAA field on Sunday April 2nd. Registration begins at 
2.30pm and the first race will be on at 3pm. €2 entry fee. Any 
queries contact Fiona - 0861989302 

New Event this year—Inter Schools Relay.  
******* 

 
Fr Richard Mc Alear from USA is a healing priest  and he is celebrating 
mass on Monday 3rd April in Ennis Cathedral @ 7.30 p.m.  followed by 
healing service after the mass. Thanking you in advance for all your help. 

******* 
 

Please join us for a Candlelight procession from Abbey St Carpark, 
Friday the 7th April at 8.30pm to the Cathedral  for mass of remem-
brance 'Rising against cancer' in conjunction with the Sláinte an Chláir 
48hr fast.  All welcome. 

******* 
Required for Clare Youth Service Community Employment Project:  
Clerical Assistant:     Administration/Secretarial Duties - Vacancy 
No:  2033653/2024871 
Catering Assistant:   Food Preparation / Food Service - Vacancy No: 2020494 
Receptionist:            Administration/Reception Duties - Vacancy No:  2032990 
Department of Social Protection criteria applies.  Further details contact:-
   Tina Byrt 065-6845357  email:  cysce@clareyouthservice.org 

******* 
 

The Chrism Mass for the Diocese will be celebrated by Bishop  
Fintan on Wednesday evening, April 12th in the Cathedral Ennis. 
The time of the Mass will be 7.30 pm. 
 
People are warmly invited and it is a night to acknowledge our 
unity as a Diocese when we gather with our Bishop to celebrate the 
work of priests and people and to recommit to Eucharist and to 
ministry with God’s people. 
Parishes are invited to put this invitation in parish newsletters and 
parish websites and to extend a welcome to anybody who might 
like to attend but would not otherwise have got the invitation. 
 

Trócaire’s Lenten Campaign:      “There I shall provide for you - for there are five  years of famine still to 
come - so that you, your household and all yours ar e not reduced to penury.” Genesis, 45:11.  The UN has said 
that with 20 million people facing starvation in Africa, the world is facing the greatest humanitarian crisis since the  
Second World War.  Trócaire is working in Somalia, South Sudan, Kenya and Ethiopia to support thousands of people 
facing famine in the coming months.  Find out more at www.trocaire.org  


